
December 20, 2020 

Dear Bulldog Families: 

Just wanted to take this opportunity to wish you a restful, safe holiday season as we begin the winter 

break.  This letter is offering some important information regarding reporting any cases of COVID-19 in 

your household. This will be very important as we get closer to the January 11, 2021 date which is our 

district’s intent to return to hybrid instruction.  Our hope is that through constant communication, we can 

continue to make very specific decisions for the safety of Bunker Hill’s students and staff.  Please read 

below for important information regarding COVID-19 reporting over winter break. 

During our winter break and beyond, if you need to report a COVID-19 positive case or any situation 

requiring your family to quarantine, please keep us informed in the following manner” 

Email Mrs. Keane, Bunker Hill School Nurse, at bkeane@wtps.org  OR 

Call Bunker Hill Middle School at 856-881-7007.  You can then press 2 for the nurse’s office or dial 

x5030 to leave a message.  We will check this throughout break and get back to you around January 4, 

2021. 

Please include the following information when leaving your message: 

• Your name 

• Name of your child/student and grade 

• Phone number or email to reply to you 

• If your child has symptoms, is positive, or is a close direct contact 

• When the contact or your child became symptomatic or received a positive COVID-19 Test. 

Should you find your family in need of medical advice during this time, please contact your physician’s 

office promptly. 

We appreciate your constant communication, support, transparency, and vigilance during this time.  

Take Care and Stay Safe, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 
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